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TO: SALT LAKE COUNTY COUNCIL 

November 13, 2018 

 

Colleagues –  

The Constable Nominating Commission met on Friday November 9, 2018 and 

unanimously recommends Matthew Jennings be appointed as a Constable for Salt 

Lake County. 

As Chair of this Commission, I respectfully request that we approve this in our 

Council meetings. 

 

Steve DeBry 

District 5 


